
 

DECEMBER 2020 - LATEST NEWS 
 

Annual Christmas Carol Singing Event  
 

Regrettably due to the current pandemic it will not be possible to hold the event this year. It is 
very much hoped that this popular activity will be resumed in December 2021. 
 

Parish Council Meeting Arrangements 
Whilst it was possible to hold parish council meetings in Kilham Hall in September and October 
2020 in view of the increasing cases of Covid 19 in the Doncaster area all meetings will revert to 
virtual meetings until such time as it is deemed appropriate to resume in person meetings.   
 

Christmas Lighting Displays 
As in previous years arrangements have been made for festive lighting to be displayed on the 
Christmas tree on the corner of Glen Road and Doncaster Road. .      
        

Provision of a Wreath and Donation to the Royal British Legion 
 
A poppy wreath has again been purchased by the parish council for the local school use and a 
donation made to the Royal British Legion to mark Remembrance Day. 
 

Keeping Branton Tidy – Next Litter Pick 
Again due to the escalation in coronavirus cases the litter pick planned for November 2020 was 
postponed and it is hoped to resume early in 2021.  
 

Provision of New Picnic Benches 
Arrangements are being made to replace the wooden picnic tables with new benches in the near 
future. 
 

The parish council would like to wish everyone a healthy, peaceful 

and enjoyable Christmas and hope that the New Year will bring a 

return to a more normal life for all to enjoy. 
   

      


